From:

To: Lower Thames Crossing
Subject: FW: Proposed for lower Thames permits
Date: 01 August 2024 08:31:30

From: Fel Johnsor -

Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 7:35 PM
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Proposed for lower Thames permits

Good morning ,hope my letter will meet you well,

How ever. This project is fully advantage for both local government and the public user.

The project is fully supported by Johnson family. It is also very good planning for local government to develop
our infrastructure for now and future purposes

Thanks for your understanding

Felix Johnson

Mrs Grace and Felix Johnson

|

Ref

TR0O10032

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email
and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to
anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete
this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring,
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.
The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses.
1t accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the
responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or
policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72





